
Re-Entry Governance Subcommittee Meeting Minutes 
June 24, 2020 

3:30 p.m. 
 
Attendees: Dr. Lorrie Rodrigue 
  Kathy June (Secretary) 
  Matt Correia 
  Kristin Larson 
  Kristen Bonacci 
  Meredith Walsky 
 
 
Dr. Rodrigue reported that this meeting was being recorded.  Some guidance will be coming 
down from the State today. 
 
Kristin Larson gave an update on the CARES Act funding which is an emergency relief fund to 
help with associated costs from the COVID-19 pandemic.         
 
Discussions focused on components of the introduction which included the level of comfort 
returning to school, the Connecticut statistics, health and safety priorities, health and safety 
priorities, gaps and academic recovery, assessments, mental health and support for students, 
families and staff, reassuring that staff will be trained and prepared to be flexible and adaptable, 
including the redesign of instruction.     
 
The meeting ended at 4:10 p.m.  
 


